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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND,VIRGINIA 23261 

Mr. Victor Stello, Jr., Director 
Division of Operating Reactors 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Stello: 

August 9, 1979 

Serial No. 492B­
PO/FHT :baw 
Docket Nos. 50-280 

50-281 
License Nos. DPR-32 

DPR-37 

Surry Power Station Units 1 and 2 
Information on PWR Feedwater Lines 

Amended Response 

In our letter of June 20, 1979, Serial No. 492, we responded to your May 
25, 1979, letter requesting information concerning feedwater piping. Section 
III.5 of our response contains a transcription error with respect to the 
dates of the chemistry control method change. Units 1 and 2 used Phosphate 
Chemistry prior to 1975 (not 1979). Unit 1 changed to Avr January 2, 1975, 
and Unit 2 changed to AVT January 4, 1975. 
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Very truly yours, 

~)J?.~i-C~ 
C. M. Stallings 

Vice President-Power Supply 
and Production Operations 




